
 
 
 

EPA PUBLIC NOTICE 

Administrative Record available for public review 

Cleanup of 24
th

 Place Drums Site 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency announces the public availability of the 

Administrative Record (AR) for removal activities conducted at the 24th Place Drums 

site, where EPA addressed a number of deteriorating drums containing an unknown 

substance, which were abandoned behind a building at 2122 24th Place NE in 

Washington, DC. The AR contains documents about cleanup activities conducted at 

the site. EPA successfully completed a removal (cleanup) action at the property to 

ensure public health and the environment remain protected from potential exposure 

to any hazardous substances in the drums.  

 

 

 

 

Cleanup documents can be viewed at the following locations:  
 

 1) Online at www.epa.gov/arweb. Select “DC” and “24th Place Drums” 
 
2) Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3 office 
   1650 Arch Street, Philadelphia 19103 
   Please call (215) 814-3157 to schedule an appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.epa.gov/arweb

